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President's Message  

Hello Fellow Carvers! 

 I am sorry to report that we have lost another long time 
carver since our last meeting. Linda Schmitt passed away 
in early May. We wish her family the best during this 
difficult time of mourning. 

 I also want to let our members know that Fritz Krussow 
had a heart attack the first week in May. Follow-up with 
doctors has everyone optimistic he will be back carving 
soon. 

 Since this month has 5 Tuesday’s our meeting for this 
month is May 31st , the day after Memorial Day. Be sure to 
mark your calendars! 

 There has been a lot going on in May. May Day, Mother’s 
Day, and Memorial Day. I hope you have enjoyed the 
opportunity to share some time with family and friends. 
Don’t forget that Memorial Day weekend is opening day for 
stream fishing in Oregon as well. Our family always enjoys 
this weekend of camping, fishing, and renewing time with 
family and friends, and enjoying the outdoors.  

 On  pages of this newsletter you will find some pictures of 
some of the workshop tools that Bill Grater’s wife is 

selling. If you are interested in any of these tools please contact me or Everett Koontz. 
We are hopeful that we can make just one trip to her house to pick up the tools. We 
hope those that purchase the tools will assist in picking them up.  

 The following people are Raffle Ticket winners from our April Show, but were not 
available at the time we drew the tickets. Please get in touch with me or plan on 
attending the May meeting to pick up your raffle prize. If you know the person who is the 
winner and could pick the raffle prize up for them we would appreciate it. Any prizes not 
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picked up at the May meeting will be returned to the donors or held for next year’s raffle. 
Thank you for your assistance in getting these delivered. 

 Olsen – Tiki carving & golf club 

Tim Flora – 3 pieces of cottonwood bark 

James McCaston – 3 wind turners 

Debby Barnald – carved blue dog 

Lisa – exacto kit & small Niji knife kit 

Tim Crowder – Mini carving/drill kit 

 Don’t forget to get signed up for our Rendezvous coming up on September 15-18 at 
Canyonview Camp in Silverton. Some of the classes being offered are already filled so 
don’t wait any longer. You can contact Everett Koontz for sign-up sheets at the May 
meeting. 

 Jack Dalton, President 

  Club Meetings:  Last Tuesday of each month: No meetings in Aug or December 

For those that might be interested---the Salem Senior Center has a woodcarving 
session every Friday from 1:00 to 4:00 upstairs.  A great bunch of people that are willing 
to help out, if you ask.  Very generous group of folks! 
The Silverton Silverchip Carvers meet Wednesday’s, 1 to 4 at the Silverton Art 
Association.  $2 per session.  A chance to carve and chat.  For more Info, call Dave 
Stand (503-873-4512). 
  
Everett Koontz is hosting an open carving session on Mondays, 9:30-3:00 at his home:  
2970 Hollyberry Lane SE Salem. Bring a sack lunch and a project to work on. Special 
classes occur during the year so check ahead to make sure it is okay to be there. 
  
Local Wood Supplier:  Jerry Harris, Dallas, Or.  503-884-7905, Email:  
grich912@aol.com 

  
Carving classes with Dave Disselbrett at the Center 50+ from 6:45 to 8:45 PM (503-
390-3010). Cost is, $5 per session for  Mondays.   Wednesdays,  9 AM to Noon, $7 per 
session, Classes are in the craft room. Projects of choice.  Center 50+ Salem.  
 

“Bored” Dinners and Breakfasts Several carvers started gathering for a Friday Night 

Dinner and a Saturday morning breakfast at various locations around the valley. It's a 
chance to go to some places that you may not normally go and to be with friends. 
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Everyone is welcome for these no-host gatherings. The only requirement is bring your 
appetite!!! The following is the schedule of upcoming gatherings.  
 
Bored Breakfasts: 8 AM 
 
2016 Schedule for Bored Dinners 
    Friday June 3rd                Novak's, Albany 
     Friday July 22    Frank n' Steins, Mt Angel    6:00 PM (Steaks!!) 
  
Bored Breakfasts 
  Saturday June 25             Annette's, West Salem 
 
 If any questions call Dave Disselbrett (503-390-9125) or Ken Lake (503-851-7468) 
 
We have new books for our club library, in memory of club members Ken Ellis, Bill 
Grater and Andy Anderson. The books will be available at the next club meeting for 
checkout. One is on carving cypress knees - Ken Ellis, one on northwest carving - Bill 
Grater and a very large text on northwest native carvings - Andy Anderson. 
 
Presenter for May:  Technology and Carving; Kathie Dalton 

Treats for May: Ray Weekly, Kathy Jensen.     Only two signed up; Again.  Please 
pitch in and tell Denis Miller you want to do your share and volunteer for one meeting a 
year that you will help return the courtesy you have received from your co-carvers.  
Thanks. 

 
 
 

Here are the four tools listed 
for sale by Bill graters family. 
 
 Delta 40-540 16” variable 

speed scroll saw 

Asking price - $100.00 
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Ryobi BT3000 table saw   

 with legs 
  Asking price - $175.00  
      
      
      
      
      
             
             
             
     

Ryobi DP100 10’ bench drill press 

Asking price - $75.00   

      

      

      

      

      
   

 

 
      
      
      

             
      
      
      

  Skill 4” belt - 6” disc sander 

              

   Asking price - $100.00 
       

  


